
 
 
EB-2016-0315 
 
From: Tyler Grace   
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2019 1:54 PM 
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca <ConsumerRelations@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Seasonal Rate Class 
 
Hello, 
 
I own a small cottage up north and am just hearing about the plans to eliminate the seasonal rate 
class, specifically (and only) with Hydro One. The cottage is accessible 8 months a year and has 
the hydro turned off completely 6-8 months per year.  
 
I strongly oppose this increase. I have a couple friends that have gone full solar with much more 
electricity use than me. I will be going that direction and cutting all service within 1 year of this 
increase taking place. 
 
Very disappointed in this direction.  
 
Tyler 
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